
Benton Electric System Rate Adjustment 

Effective October 1, 2024, in conjunction with the Tennessee Valley Authority, Benton Electric System 

rates will increase. There will be a 5.25% increase from TVA and a BES increase of 3.0%.This increase is 

necessary to help offset our rising costs of service (substation maintenance and equipment upgrades). 

The Electric Plant Boards for both TVA and BES continue to make system wide improvements and 

invest in the future of our community. The financials from our previous year can be viewed online at 

kydlgweb.ky.gov or at our office at 436 Mayfield Hwy, Benton KY, during normal business hours 

Monday-Friday, 8:00am-4:30pm. Please call 270-527-3666 to schedule an appointment.




